From: Malik <malikw22@gmail.com> Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 4:50 PM

To: City Clerk Help Desk <CityClerkhelpdesk@detroitmi.gov>; CouncilMemberSheffield

<CouncilMemberSheffield@detroitmi.gov>
Cc: Aaron Goodman <goodmana@detroitmi.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fisher Body Plant 21 Project - NAC Member Comment

This Message Is From an External Sender

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening attachments or clicking links.

Hi Council President and City Clerk,

I was a member of the NAC for the subject property and I was on the Zoom call during the public hearing yesterday at 10 am. However, I was not able to stay on the call at 1 pm to make a public comment because of a work conflict. I would like my comment below to be considered for the record:

"Good afternoon. Serving on the NAC board was an interesting process, to say the least, and still has room for improvement. Still, being able to engage with the developer, listen to the community, and advocate on their behalf was rewarding. I would like to add a footnote to my signature on the NAC Support Letter. While we didn't get everything we asked for, and everything we need, I think, in the community benefits agreement, I signed because this, at least, represents a step forward. Everyone on the NAC were the only ones in the meetings who volunteered their time to put the needs and wellbeing of the local community first and foremost in every respect. We are counting on the good faith of the developer and, more importantly, this city council, to hold the involved people accountable and maintain that spirit of 'community first' throughout this project and for the next 15 to 30 years. Thank you."

Thanks,

- Malik Wali

Re: [EXTERNAL] Fisher Body Plant 21 Project - NAC Member Comment

Winfrey Millicent <millicentw@detroitmi.gov>

Wed 7/13/2022 3:18 PM

To: Andre Gilbert < gilbertand@detroitmi.gov>

Cc: malikw22@gmail.com < malikw22@gmail.com >

Public Comment received and will be "On File" in the Detroit City Clerk's Office.

Millicent G. Winfrey
Asst. City Council Committee Clerk
City Clerk's Office
2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 200
Detroit, Michigan 48226
(313) 224-3266 Office Number
(313) 224-2075 Fax Number
MillicentW@detroitmi.gov
Be safe; Stay safe



Michael E. Duggan, Mayor

From: Andre Gilbert <gilbertand@detroitmi.gov>

Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 12:36 PM

To: Winfrey Millicent <millicentw@detroitmi.gov>

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Fisher Body Plant 21 Project - NAC Member Comment

Andre Gilbert II, Deputy City Clerk City of Detroit – Office of the City Clerk Suite# 200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center Two Woodward Avenue Detroit, Michigan 48226 Office: 313-224-2019

Fax: 313-224-2075